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The Ambrose Community Garden now has a beautiful fence which was financed by a 

generous grant from Supervisor Federal Glover and the Keller Canyon Mitigation Fund 

Committee. Future plans include a large picnic table under a shaded arbor, storage shed, 

greenhouse and gazebo. Another project will be a brick paved walkway from the entrance 

which will be funded by and feature Memorial bricks from members of the community. 

Maybe you would like to remember someone with a Memorial brick! We are also looking for 

individuals, schools and organizations that might be interested in creating murals to be 

displayed on the garden fence. The Garden is well on its way toward becoming an outdoor 

community center for the Bay Point and greater Ambrose Recreation & Park District 

community.  

Stop by and visit as the garden will usually be open during the daytime to members of the 

community. Just remember that no garden produce should be picked without specific 

permission from the gardener assigned to each garden box! Please respect the enjoyable but 

hard work of those gardeners! In the future we would like to have a program to distribute 

excess fruit and vegetables to people in the community. Individuals who have fruit trees and 

gardens at home who might like to participate or who would just like to become involved in 

such a program are most welcome! 

Garden Boxes are now available to interested gardeners. Many of the boxes come with plants 

already growing to give you a head start or you can start fresh. If you don't need a specific 

garden box, but want to become involved with the garden you would be most welcome. We 

have a number of projects that need financial support and volunteer help. Individuals, 

businesses and organizations that help will be recognized on posted plaques at the garden. 

Financial donations to the Ambrose Community Garden made through the Bay Point Garden 

Club (503.c non-profit) can be tax deductible.  

For more information on how to become involved with the Ambrose Community Garden 

please contact Project Coordinator, Michael E. Kerr preferably with e-mail 

mekorganic@yahoo.com but you may also call         (925) 219-6518 after 9am.  

Photo history of Garden 

http://www.flickr.com/photos/baypointcommunity/collections/72157624278401956/ 

Special Notice: 

A.  Garden Plots are available for new gardeners. 

B.  Order laser engraved Commemorative Bricks for garden pathway. 

C.  Individuals and Organizations create a 22”x45’ mural for our garden fence.  

D.  Help run a surplus vegetable and fruit distribution program. 

E.  Volunteers and Financial Sponsors wanted. 


